PUBLIC WORKS /ENGINEERING
(801) 399-837I

WEBER COUNTY HLR i

County Engineer

April 27, 2016

Ben Hatfield

Weber County Planning Dept.
2380 Washington Blvd.
Ogden, Ut 84401-3113

RE: Easement Vacation For Lot 27 Allen Estates Phase 2
Mr. Hatfield,

This letter concerns the above referenced Development and addresses sewer and storm water. | have
reviewed the proposed easement vacation request and have the following comments:

1. There are no concerns from the Engineering Dept. Concerning the vacation of the easement at
the sides or the rear of the lot. All the ground slopes to lot 30, and if there were any issues we
could take the water down the property line between lots 30&29 or one of the other easements.

NOTE: | have tried to address all items of concern from this department. However, this review does not
preclude other items of concern that may come to this departments attention during additional reviews or
during the construction of this development

If you have any comments or questions concerning this letter, please feel free to contact me at any time.

Sincerely, c
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Chad Meyerhoffer, ¢
Weber County Engineering Dept.

ph: 399-8004

e-mail: cmeyerho@co.weber.ut.us
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2380 WASHINGTON BLVD., SUITE 240
OGDEN, UTAH 8440I-1473



